
15. OVERHANGING TREE SURVEY

The Community Technical Adviser reported the outcome of a survey of trees
overhanging the footpaths in the Board’s area.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received and that a revision be undertaken of the
letter sent to residents.

2. That the Environmental Services Unit be encouraged to make allowance in
its budget for the employment of staff to survey all streets in the city for
overhanging trees on a regular basis.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


